
From: Greg Walls
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Subject: Notice of Exhibition - Port Kembla Gas Terminal Modification 4 (SSI-9471-Mod-4)
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Hi Brittany,
 
Thank you for providing the opportunity for NSW Ports to comment on Port Kembla Gas
Terminal Modification 4 (SSI-9471-Mod-4).
 
NSW Ports is the custodian of four major infrastructure assets including the Port of Port Kembla. 
The Project is located on NSW Ports leased land.
 
NSW Ports supports SSI-9471-Mod-4.  In particular, the pipeline route modification deals with
several operational and commercial interface issues.
 
If you have any further questions please let me know.
 
Many thanks,
Greg
 
 
                                                             
Greg Walls
Planning Manager

NSW Ports
Brotherson House, Level 2, Gate B103 Penrhyn Road | Port Botany NSW 2036
T: +61 1300 922 524 | D: +61 2 9316 1131 | M: +61 498 877 088
E: Greg.Walls@nswports.com.au | www.nswports.com.au

​This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient,
please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily
the views of NSW Ports.​
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